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Neighbor Island News – Big Island
Roy Takemoto – PBR Hawai i

On October 13-14, the Big Island hosted a delegation of Chinese mayors from Guizhou
Province.  At the request of Yuan (Andy) Fang, Program Associate for APA's International
Affairs, tours and talks were arranged to provide examples of downtown revitalization
(Downtown Hilo Improvement Association), agricultural and cultural tourism (Waipi'o Valley),
geothermal energy (Puna Geothermal), resort planning and design (talk by WATG Architects),
and agricultural processing (Ka'u Coffee Mill). The visit was a success and was followed by a
letter of appreciation from the Guizhou team to APA CEO and FAICP Paul Farmer (next page).

Big Island Planning Representatives and Guests from Guizhou Province, China
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